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IMPORTANT REMINDER!!
Household Emissions Survey 2011

The Household Emission Surveys tabulating fossil fuel energy use in 2011 will be sent to you for 
completion this upcoming Saturday, January 14th  by e-mail unless you have requested a hard 
copy.  Please complete the survey by January 21st so the U of G student team can complete their 
work. 

We had a great response to the last Survey. (Thank you!) We are making encouraging progress
based on the 2009 survey: -- 12% reduction in carbon emissions (6% household reduction +6% 
absorption from planting over 30,000 trees.)  Let’s see where we stand now!

We look forward to your participation this year.  If you need any help at all, please don’t hesitate 
to contact your friendly neighbourhood volunteer.

Ash Street - #  1 – 37…………………………… Linda Hendry/Les Zawadzki
Ash Street - # 40 – 96…………………………... Kathie Lamie/Brian Skerrett
Barden…………………………………………... Charles Simon/Jack Darmon
Edgewood……………………………………….. Libby Little
Lowrie Lane……………………………………...Bob Turner
Memorial…………………………………………Karen Williams
Park……………………………………………… Jan Chapman
Wilson…………………………………………….Amber Williams
York………………………………………………Jamie Giddings
2nd Line, Stevenson, Cedar, 
Chapel, Glen River Path…………………………Katarina Vuckovic

For more information, please call Kathie Lamie 856-4577

Carlos del Junco --
Harmonica Virtuoso Returns to Eden Mills 

Carlos del Junco has been called back by popular demand for a third performance in 
Eden Mills! On Saturday, January 21 at 8 pm, he will be on stage at the Eden 

Mills Community Hall where he has already lifted audiences to their feet with his grand mastery of this 
pocket-sized instrument.   As Carlos says, “If you treat the harmonica like a real instrument you can get 
fantastic music out of it.”  And he’s not kidding!  Just ask your neighbours who attended last year.

Doors open: 7:30 pm  Concert: 8 pm
Cash Bar: Beer and wine
Tickets $20 (This is a fund-raiser for landscaping at the Hall.)
Tickets can be purchased at the door or in advance at: 

The Bookshelf, Quebec Street, Guelph 519-821-3311 or from
Kit Bresnahan, 519-856-1188 or kitbresnahan1@gmail.com


